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Mr.  Frank  R.  Dillman
2273  County  Road  54  West
Notasulga,  Alabama    36866

Dear  Mr.  Dillman:

The     Office     of    the     Alabama     Attorney     General     has     received     your
correspondence  dated  October  20,  2015.   Your  information  was  forwarded  to  the
Investigative  Division  for  review.

The   main   function   of  the   Attorney   General   is   to   represent   the   State   of
Alabama    and    its    government    entities    in    matters    affecting    the    State.    This
representation   may    include    criminal    and/or   civil    investigations    and    possible

prosecutions    of   those    matters    where   the    primary    prosecutorial    authority    is
unable  to  act  because  ofa  conflict  of interest.

I      have      reviewed      your      correspondence      regarding      your      complaint
concerning   meetings   held   by   the   Macon   County   Commission   (c6Commission").
Your  documentation  shows  that  there  is  no  violatiom  of  the  Open  Meetings  Act
by   the   Commission.     It   appears   that   proper   notice   was   given   for  the   meetings
that  were  continued  to  different  dates.    Notice  of  the  new  dates  was  given  in  an
open  public  meeting)  and  the  meeting  was  not  adjourned.    Thus,  no  new  notice
of  the   continued   meeting  was  required.     Although  this  method   of  meeting  may
not  be  preferred,  this  Office  finds  no  violation  of the  Open  Meetings  Act.

Your  correspondence  will  be  made  a  matter  of record  for  future  reference,
if necessary.

Sincerely,

{2Zry-
Ja E. Lambert
Chief Investigator
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